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Product Safety 
Subcommittee Meeting -2- June 23, 1980 

Production will obta~n more information concerning the time 

frame in which the contaminated powder was used. Marketing 

will get 5,000 rounds of M09I back from Remington's distributor 

Lew Horton Distributing for testing. 

Another meeting of this Subconunittee is scheduled for 

tomorrow • 
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